Circular No (40) for 2015
Hijri New Year 1437 Public Holiday

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities & Authorities

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like
to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors

On the occasion of the upcoming Hijri New Year, 1437, which will fall on
Wednesday, October 15, 2015, may it be happily returned with prosperity and
blessings; and pursuant to Article (100/5) of the Cabinet Resolution No (13)
for 2012 concerning the Executive Regulations of Federal Law by Decree No
(11) for 2008 on Human Resources in the Federal Govermment and
amendments thereof, determining official holidays in fe%gr‘élOMi(QStries and
authorities; and Article No (7) of the aforementioned@@ﬁéle{\@m‘icﬁ \%ates that
any official holiday may be moved to the be i@g’tﬁé%roepd‘b\f thggwgglé\i{\it falls
between two working days; and acco%dé%g‘tﬁi E\:ggﬂh%t\%gfé&&\ig\@;x% ;
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It is hereby decided that j[k\e{d%i‘jfﬁ‘xﬂh!gwwg\%r) 3#3@}%\ Q\Im\yQWiII be on Thursday,
October 15, 2015. N%Q(raél\bugjeeég hgw@‘%illogash?nee,gn.Sunday, October 18,
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On this;\@'(?é;%ign}\\gﬁ%-{ﬁeh%s@thb\ep?e@%@r\g to congratulate President His
Highnes%&@%eil&@%ﬁé&i\@&ﬁn eZ@R‘;\ed Al Nahyan, His Highness Sheikh
Mohammaguiﬁﬁ Rq.§hi8 Al Mak\\oum, Vice-President and Prime Minister of the
UAE and %QI@&Q’ of Dubai, and Their Highnesses the Supreme Council
Members and Rulers of Emirates, wishing them happiness, health and

prosperity.
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Congratulations are also extended to the people of the UAE and the Arab and
Islamic countries on this blessed occasion.

Many happy returns

Issued on: October, 11, 2015

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources






